
Did you know that over 1,200 Stocksfield and Mickley premises now have access to full
fibre broadband? To celebrate we’re hosting a community event at the Stocksfield
Community Centre.

All are welcome to join Gary and the team, on 11 September. Our sales and build team
will be there from 1:00pm to 7:00pm to answer any questions you may have about the
new fibre network. 

If you can’t make the event, please get in touch with Ian if there’s any questions you have.
He is more than happy to offer obligation free advice about your broadband or landline
usage. Call 0191 406 7154 or 07761 800188. Alternatively, you can sign up in just a few
minutes by using our online postcode checker:https://fusionfibregroup.co.uk/coverage-
postcode-checker/

We appreciate the community’s patience as we work to finalise the network build which
coming to the final stages! It has undoubtably taken us longer than we first envisioned,
however, we are proud of the product that is being produced. Our team will continue to
work diligently until the network is complete. 

STOCKSFIELD AND MICKLEY

WHEN
Wednesday,

11 September
1:00pm to 7:00pm

WHERE
Stocksfield 

Community Centre
NE43 7HL

Drop  in 
when  you  can! 


